Miners,

This is your principal, Mr. Adams with a very important announcement. As we continue to transition
to delivering Distance Education through online platforms such as Google Classroom, we realize that
ALL of our students will need access to technology at home.

Therefore, if one of our Sunrise Mountain High School students does not have technology at home (a
computer, laptop, tablet, iPad, smart phone, etc..), to access Google Classroom or other available
student resources, we will be checking a Chrome Book out to them.

Due to the steady increase of people contracting the COVID-19 virus, we will only be checking out
Chrome Books to those students who do not have access to technology at home this Friday, April 3,
2020. We will be taking protective measures to mitigate the risk and exposure to our students,
families, and staff at Sunrise Mountain. The distribution hours will be from 11:00am - 2:00pm at the
main entrance (east side) of our building. It will NOT be at the same location as the food distribution.
Please have the student and a parent/guardian present with a student ID if possible.

Best Regards,

A.J. Adams

Principal

Sunrise Mountain High School
2575 N. Los Feliz St.

Las Vegas, NV 89156

(702) 799-7207 x4100

WAN: 0446-4101



